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It has been brought to my attention that my grandchild’s school, Castle Hill High School has an 
unresolved issue re asbestos. It is really important that the school community - teachers and children 
are not put at risk from this unnecessary problem. It is the responsibility of the government and school 
to provide a safe environment for the school community and one that does not put their future at risk. 
Parents send their children to school for them to be part of a safe, educational environment. We as 
tax payers require action to be taken to ensure this is a safe asbestos free environment. 
 


